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The Director-General of the Department of Public Works and Infrastructure, Mr Sifiso Mdakane, met with the Mthatha Regional 
Office Management and staff earlier this week, where he encouraged the spirit of collegiality and unity to ensure that the            
Department through the Region, achieves its objectives as per its mandate. 
 

Speaking during the meet-and-greet session, the DG said he was impressed with the contributions made by all the Mthatha      
officials. “I want to thank you immensely for your tireless efforts," he said. 
 

The DG emphasized that “there are many issues that must be addressed, some are complex and some are easy and quick to  
resolve. Though we cannot do everything at once, it remains our responsibility to initiate steps towards resolving these            
challenges,” continued the DG.  
 

Mr Mdakane added that he will start a process of assessing the organisational structure with the objective of improving efficiency 
and service delivery. 
 

The Director-General invited all staff members with qualifications 
that require professional registration to come forward through the 
Regional Manager to be placed in relevant areas/field of work in 
the Department. "This will assist in your mentoring and ultimately 
the registration process," he said. 
 

He concluded by wishing the Region well in this financial year 
2024/25 and advised that all the issues raised in this session be 
followed up with practical action until they are resolved. 

Please scan the QR code below 
 
All DPWI employees are encouraged to scan 
the below-pasted QR code or click on it  in 
order to participate in the Fraud Perception 
Survey. 
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